Thank you for email regarding The International Accounting Education Standards
Board (IAESB) is requesting comments on its Exposure Draft for International
Education Standard (IES) 7, Continuing Professional Development: A Program of
Lifelong Learning and Continuing Development of Professional Competence.

The Continuing Professional Development (CPD) Committee of ICMA Pakistan reviewed
and agreed with the proposals in the Exposure Draft.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Sincerely,
Ms. Ghazala Yunus

Secretary, CPD Committee
Institute of Cost and Management Accountants of Pakistan



